
Spotlight On!

Shirley Tingay was
born in Weidman MI to
Ida Mae and Austin.
She had two siblings
Larry and Eleanor.
Shirley's parents were
both dairy farmers.
Shirley graduated top
of her class, as
valedictorian, and
went on to work for
the state of MI, as an
Income tax
employee. 

She rememers fondly
christmas on the farm
and also taking care of
her brother and
cousins.
Shirley currently has
27 grandchildren she
cherishes. 
In her down time she
enjoys knitting,
sewing, crochet, and
watching tv. She loves
to look outside and
watch the birds or the
rain. Shirley has
traveled all over the
USA! Like most,
chocolate makes her
extra happy. 
Shirley just moved to
Bickford, so make sure
to stop by and
welcome her! 

Okemos

Pottery Outing & Derby Hats Spring Craft Class

We worked hard on
perfecting bird houses
for our courtyard
windows. These little
homes will be a great
place for our little
friends to perch and
take shelter. Last
year we found a toad
in one! 
What a fun afternoon!

June
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June

S M T W T F S

1

10a Catholic Mass
2p Church Service
Movie
Jenga
Social Hour 

Purple- Outings
Blue- Music
Orange- Special Events
 

Coffee Hour
News
Jigsaw Puzzles
Home Helpers
Reminiscing
 

10a Catholic Mass
2p Church Service
Movie
Jenga
Social Hour 

9:30 Coffee Hour
10a Exercise Class
10:45 Facts or Foolery
11:15 Flower Arrange
1:30 Bingo 
3p Music W Marty
4p Memory Lane
6p Balloon Bop

9:30 News and Views
10a Wii Bowling
10:45 Bible Study
11:15 Manicures 
1:30 Pigs in a Blanket
2:30 Glitz n Glam
3:30 Black Jack
6p Jigsaw Puzzle

10:30 Exercise w. Jo
11:15 News of the day
1:30 Birthday Party
2:30 Painting 
3:30 Group Puzzle
7p Wheel of Fortune
7:30 Jeopardy
 
 

930a Coffee Hour
10a Exercise
10:45 Res. Council and
doughnuts
1:30 Lasso the dog!
2:30 Patio Party w/p
3:30 Farkle Dice
6p Word Games
 

9:30 News and Views
10a Exercise Class
10:45 Did You Know
11:15 Devotions
1:30 Bingo 
3:30 Pass the pigs
6p Movie and Popcorn

Coffee Hour
News
Jigsaw Puzzles
Home Helpers
Reminiscing

10a Catholic Mass
2p Church Service
Movie
Jenga
Social Hour 

9:30 Coffee Hour
10a Exercise Class
10:45 Facts or Foolery
11:15 Flower Arrange
1:30 Bingo
3:30p Sing A Long 
6p Balloon Bop

9:30 News and Views
10a A to Z
10:45 Bible Study
11:15 Olive Garden
1:30 Cupcake decor.
2:30 yahtzee
3:30 Penny Auction
6p Jigsaw Puzzle

9:30 Marimba Music
10:30 Exercise w. Jo
11:15 Short Stories
1:30 5 Keno
3p Cards for Vets
4 Words in a Word
7p Wheel of Fortune
7:30 Jeopardy
 

930a Coffee Hour
10a Exercise
10:45 You Judge It
11:15 Video Trivia
1:30 MSU Dairy 
1:30 Nails w. Jen
2:30 Craft Time
3:30 Dominoes
 

9:30 News and Views
10a Exercise Class
10:45 Flag Facts
11:15 Devotions
1:30 Bingo 
3:30 Coctail Hour
6p Movie and Popcor

2pm Fathers Day Ice
Cream Social! 
 
Coffee Hour
News
Jigsaw Puzzles
Home Helpers
Reminiscing

Happy Fathers Day!
 
10a Catholic Mass
2p Church Service
Movie
Jenga
Social Hour 

9:30 Coffee Hour
10a Exercise Class
10:45 Facts or Foolery
11:15 Flower Arrange
1:30 Bingo 
3p Music W Lee
4p Memory lane
6p Balloon Bop

9:30 News and Views
10 Rainbow Readers
10:45 Bible Study
11:15 Manicures 
1:30 Bananna Bread
2:30 Glitz n Glam
3:30 Uno
6p Jigsaw Puzzle

10:30 Exercise w. Jo
11:15 News of the day
1:30 Make Lemonade
2:30 Painting
3:30 Group Puzzle
7p Wheel of Fortune
7:30 Jeopardy
 

930a Coffee Hour
10a Exercise
10:45 Video Trivia
11:15 Turkeyville 
1:30 Nails W Jen
2p Accordion 
3:30 Dominoes
6p Word Games

9:30 News and Views
10a Exercise Class
10:45 Deal or No Deal
11:15 Devotions
1:30 Bingo
3:30 pass the pigs 
6p Movie and Popcor

Coffee Hour
News
Jigsaw Puzzles
Home Helpers
Reminiscing

10a Catholic Mass
2p Church Service
Movie
Jenga
Social Hour 

9:30 Coffee Hour
10a Exercise Class
10:45 Facts or Foolery 
11:15 Flower Arrange
1:30 Bingo
3:30 Sing A Long 
6p Balloon Bop

9:30 News and Views
10a A to Z
10:45 Bible Study
11:15 Buddies Lunch
1:30 Orange Cookies 
2:30 Bickford Store
3:30 Go Fish
6p Jigsaw Puzzle

10:30 Exercise w. Jo
11:15 Short Stories
1:30 Milk N Cookies 
2:30 Tye Dye Fun!
4 Words in a Word
7p Wheel of Fortune
7:30 Jeopardy
 

930a Coffee Hour
10a Exercise
10:45 You Judge It
11:15 Video Trivia
1:30 SOCIAL HOUR
2:30 Craft Time
3:30 Dominoes
6p Word Games

9:30 News and Views
10a Exercise Class
10:45 Wheel Of
Fortune
11:15 Devotions
1:30 Bingo 
3:30 Coctail Hour
6p Movie and Popcor

Coffee Hour
News
Jigsaw Puzzles
Home Helpers
Reminiscing
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